
 

Additional information from Ms Robyn Higgins, Centre for Creative and Cultural Research, 

University of Canberra 

Senator Bilyk requested that I provide further information on notice about cultural research and 

leveraged funding supported by the small to medium sector. The research funded by the ARC i was 

referring to can be found 

here:  http://www.uws.edu.au/ics/research/ics_in_greater_western_sydney/projects/recalibrating_

culture_production,_consumption,_policy. 

In the transcripts I made an error and cited 2010 as the date it was granted. This is incorrect. 

Additionally due to a death in the research team there has been some delays and the results of this 

research will not be available until 2016 as the website suggests. 
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